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Our last Stay and Play session of the term will be on Tuesday 17th December, which will be a 
Christmas special, with some Christmas treats and hopefully a visit from Father Christmas, as well 
as the usual activities. If you would like your child to receive a present from Father Christmas, there 
will be an extra charge of £1.50 per child, to cover the cost of each present and this includes 
babies. You will need to book for this session so that we know how many children we are 
catering for. A sign up sheet is now available. 
 

Don’t forget that Stay and Play now runs on a Friday too, 12.30pm – 2.30pm. We are trialling these 
sessions until the end of February, so if you want them to continue, please come along and support 
them. We are fortunate to have been awarded a Warm Spaces Grant to help fund these sessions. 
Please note there will be no Stay and Play session on Friday 20th December. The last Friday 
session this term will be 13th December and they will re-start on Friday 10th January, with the 
Tuesday session re-starting on 7th January 2025. 
 

We are also holding a Christmas Craft afternoon on Thursday 19th December, 12.30pm  – 
2.30pm. It costs £2 per family and all are welcome. Please bring some extra money to buy cakes 
and raffle tickets. We will also be drawing our Christmas Raffle at the Craft Afternoon and tickets 
are now on sale (5 tickets for £1) with some fabulous prizes. 
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